
Date  : 7/17/2020 12:19:57 PM
From  : "Jason McCrea" 
To  : "lafdhydrants@lacity.org" 
Subject  : Outstanding Tract Letter - VTT 74371 

Hi,

My name is Jason, I am a planner with the Major Projects unit. I wanted to follow up on a tract letter for the above case, VTT-74371, which was
circulated in 2018. I have not received the letter and the Tract hearing has been scheduled for 8/12.

Could someone please provide an update?

Thank you.

-- 

Jason McCrea
Planning Assistant
Los Angeles City Planning
221 N. Figueroa St., Room 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3672
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